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Car stolen from SouthFields Village

	Caledon OPP?are looking for a white Honda Civic, which was reported stolen Feb. 2 in the area of Benadir Drive in SouthFields

Village.

Police report the theft took place sometime between 9 p.m. Feb. 1 and 12:30 a.m. Feb. 2. The car had been parked on the street.

Police are asking anyone with information about this incident to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS

(8477).
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